
 
 
 
 

                                     
 

 

COMPANHIA DE SANEAMENTO DO PARANÁ 

CVM REGISTRY No. 01862-7         CNPJ No. 76.484.013/0001-45 

 

MATERIAL FACT 

                           
Companhia de Saneamento do Paraná (“Sanepar”), (“Company”), in 

compliance with the provisions of CVM Resolution No. 44/2021,  and following 

the Notices to the Market of December 18, 2024, and January 27, 2025, hereby 

informs its shareholders, investors and the market at large that the Board of 

Directors of the Paraná Regulatory Agency for Delegated Public Services 

(“Agência Reguladora de Serviços Públicos Delegados do Paraná”), (“Agepar”), 

in a meeting held on this date, made public the analysis of the contributions 

received in Public Consultation No. 11/2024 and provided information regarding 

the holding of a Public Hearing on March 13, 2025, at 10:00 AM, regarding 

Technical Note DRE/CSB No. 003/2025, which concerns the preliminary 

application of tariff calculation methodologies for the 3rd Periodic Tariff Review 

of Sanepar’s water and sewage services. 

The Board of Directors of Agepar announced the preliminary average tariff for 

basic sanitation services, which resulted in BRL 6.89/m³ (six reais and eighty-

nine cents per cubic meter), and the preliminary correction index to be applied 

linearly across Sanepar’s current tariff structure, calculated at 4.6969%. 

The Company will keep the market informed about the progress of this matter. 

 

Curitiba, February 25, 2025. 

 

 

Abel Demetrio 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This is a free translation for informative purposes only, without any legal validity. The original text in Portuguese is the 
only legal version and must be consulted in order to elucidate any doubts or conflicts. 


